Janet Westlund
Lovell, Maine
LD 2141

I am writing in support of bill LD#2141.

My name is Janet Westlund and have been a summer resident of Kezar Lake, Lovell
Maine for four generations. It is imperative to keep our lakes free of invasive plants
and to keep our lakes in pristine condition.

Thank you in advance of your support of LD# 2141.

Janet Westlund phone 610-428-0814
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